THE NEW YORK PUBLIC LIBRARY RETIREES ASSOCIATION

NEWS SHEET

One of the reasons for publishing our Newsletter is to let retirees hear from each other. Please fill out this form so that we can include news about you. If you have filled out a form in previous years, do not worry about repetition; new members will not have read your previous reports.

NAME:	TELEPHONE NO:
ADDRESS:	E-MAIL ADDRESS:
	Check here if you <i>do not</i> wish to receive e-mail notice of NYPLRA events.
CURRENT NEWS YOU WANT TO SH	HARE: Hobbies, travel, work, volunteering, etc.

PAST NEWS: Any experiences during your years at NYPL or anecdotes about staff members, patrons, or related topics. If you need more space, please write on the back or include another page.